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Ilima Intermediate School Families,

The purpose of this letter is to provide parents and families with crucial information about child sexual
violence, including warning signs, grooming behaviors, age-appropriate discussions, and available support
resources. We have included the link below for the Sexual Violence Prevention Brochure for your use as a
resource. It will also be made available on our school website, as well as in various locations on our school
campus.

Child sexual violence is a serious and widespread issue, with many cases going unreported due to fear,
shame, or lack of awareness. Did you know that one in four girls and one in twenty boys experience child
sexual abuse? Over 90% of victims are abused by someone they know. By informing parents and legal
guardians, together, we can play a vital role in preventing and reducing the risk of child sexual violence
through increased awareness and early intervention.

Sexaul Violence Prevention Brochure

Thank you in advance for partnering with the school to take the necessary steps to increase your child's
safety and reduce the risk of abuse.

Please feel free to contact the school administration should you have any questions or concerns,

Shayne Greenland - Principal
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RkiImDl9aARVCXA75wbdXvREntrc8eOu/view?usp=sharing

